
  
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 

Pursuant to California Education Code Section 47605, the Centinela Valley 

Union High School District (CVUHSD) will hold a public hearing on the Family 

First Charter School petition for charter renewal at the Board of Education 

meeting scheduled on October 10, 2017 at 6:20pm located at: 

 

 

Leuzinger High School 

Rice Auditorium 

4118 W. Rosecrans Avenue 

Lawndale, CA 90260 

 

 

The public may appear before the Board at the public hearing and speak about 

the petition. 
 

 

For more information, please contact Dr. Howard Ho, Director of Student 

Services, at (310) 263-3172. 

 

 

 

Centinela Valley Union High School District 

Office of Student Services 

14901 Inglewood Avenue, Lawndale, CA  90260 
(310) 263-3214; (310) 679-1996 fax 

www.centinela.k12.ca.us 
 


